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Project                      Progress This Period   
 

Building Permits We have had 29 since the beginning of September. 
Sports, 
Entertainment 
and Industrial 
Infrastructure 

The environmental review on the grant is wrapping up and we are 
getting close to submitting the financial portion for review. As you 
all are aware of, we are expected to receive a $30M grant from 
the state. YWA is working on the binding funding agreement. We 
are working on an EDA grant for about $20M.  

Fire Dept.  We are in the middle of a Municipal Services Review (MSR) with 
Yuba LAFCO  

Ad-Hoc 
Committees 

Currently we have the following ad-hocs: audit, and South County 
infrastructure, South County Infrastructure Funding and County 
liaison.    

IRWMP Grants The steel main project has been started. 
Water Treatment 
Plants 

Filter addition project at Plumas Lake WTP has started back up 
to complete the project as planned. The plant will be down for a 
couple weeks to finish it. The project is behind a couple weeks 
and should be complete by mid November 

Parks Master 
Plan 

We have reviewed drafts of the new parks master plan and 
should have drafts for the Board soon. Consultant is in the final 
stages of completion.   

Wastewater and 
Water Capacity 
Fee Updates 

The Board selected EPS/Jacobs Engineering to complete the 
study. The study is underway, and we should have a draft soon. 
We just started the water capacity fee update through EPS.  

OPUD Pool The pool season was a success! We will now start preparation for 
next year.   


